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Office of the Counsellor for Cultural Affairs and Promotion 

Turkish Embassy in Athens 

Vassileos Gheorgiou B', 11, TK 10674, Athens, Greece 

 

 

Honorable Counsellor,  

On behalf of the community of the National Technical University of Athens, we 

express our deepest sympathy and condolences to Turkey over the huge loss of life 

and devastation brought by the magnitude 7.8 earthquake the 6th of February 2023. 

Our thoughts are with the people of Turkey at this very difficult time, we stand with 

solidarity and we are available to offer assistance. 

 

 

The NTUA Rectorate 

Rector Andreas G. Boudouvis 

 

Vice-Rectors E. Sapountzakis, I. Chatjigeorgiou, D. Gintides 

 

 

 
 

 


